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      Tinwald School - Arrowsmith Camp 
2019 Chocolate Fundraising


Dear Parents/Guardians,

[image: ]We are pleased to confirm that the Year 5 & 6 Camp this year will take place in Term 4 - Week 7 (25th – 27th November). Please accept that we were extremely limited with the choice of available dates hence it will be just two nights and will run from a Monday to Wednesday. We will be going to Living Springs, a new venue for us that overlooks Lyttelton harbour. You can find out more about it at https://livingsprings.co.nz We expect every child to attend as it is our school programme.
 
The chocolate fundraiser will take place early this term as the chocolate has already arrived at school. Your family has the option to sell Cadbury Chocolate to reduce your school camp fee.  Each box of chocolate sold will take $20 off your personal camp fee.  If you sell your first box easily and wish to sell more, we will issue you with another box ONLY when the money is returned to school.  
Chocolate should be ready to come home with your child on Friday 1st March.

As yet, we are not sure of the camp costs but anticipate it will again be over $200 (before fundraising). We plan to hold further fundraising events during the year which parents will be required to help organise and run. Past events have included sausage sizzles and pizza lunches. We also have a bike we can raffle. Please see an Arrowsmith teacher if you have any other grand money-making ideas.

Further details about how the chocolate sales work will be issued with the chocolates.  Please complete the slip below, indicating if your child has permission to sell the chocolates, and return this to your child’s teacher.

If we do not hear back from you – we assume that you do not wish your child to participate in selling chocolate and, therefore, you will be paying the full amount of the camp fee.  

***Please note:
The camp fee must be paid in full or a payment plan set up prior to the event, or your child can not attend camp.  You will know the actual cost of the camp later on in the year when we have the full details. Please, please, please talk to us if you think payment may be a problem as we can help get your child there.

Regards,
Arrowsmith teachers


2019 Arrowsmith Camp – Chocolate Fundraising

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________     Room:  ______

[bookmark: _GoBack]  YES – My child has permission to sell Cadbury Chocolate to fundraise for the 2019 
  Camp. 

   NO – I do not want my child to sell Cadbury Chocolate as part of fundraising for the
         2018 Camp.  I will pay the full camp fee.

Signed : ___________________________________   Please return to your child’s teacher ASAP
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